
August 22, 2023 
 
Meeting Time:   12:00 p.m. 
Meeting Place:   Rossville Town Park Pavilion 
Lunch Provided By:  Freddie Rodkey 
Members Present:   19 members present 
 

1. Rod Miller called the meeting to order.  Freddie Rodkey was thanked for providing 
his famous meal.  Minutes from the previous meeting were approved as presented. 

2. Treasurer’s Report: 
Checking Acct:  $22,715.99 
Savings Acct:  $13,695.58 
15 Month CD (Matures June 29,2023) $10,303.07 

 
New Business: 

1. A check in the amount of $5,000.00 was received for the Clinton County Tourism 
Grant for the festival. 

2. Coupon Books—The new coupon books have been received and distributed. 
 
Summer’s End Festival Committees: 

 Advertising—Rita Betts stated the signs will soon be ready.   

 Booths—Jessica Heater stated booth spaces are filling in.  She had received several 
calls this morning for spaces. 

 Car Show—Roger Gregory stated t-shirts were being printed.  He currently has 51 
pre-registered vehicles.  There will be a couple of additional vendors with the car 
show.  He is hoping for 200 entries this year. 

 Church Service—Rossville Presbyterian Church is in charge. 

 Lil Miss/Mister & Cutest Baby—Bev Miller stated money will be counted on Thursday 
to decide winners. 

 Entertainment—Cody Chapin stated entertainment will start at 10:30 a.m with a local 
band and the headliner will play from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

 Hornet Hustle—Carla Hufford discussed cancelling the Hornet Hustle due to the 
excessive heat.  After discussion, it was decided to cancel. 

 Parade—Pat McIlrath stated there are currently 26 entries for the parade.  Most will 
show up the day of the parade and register. 

 Fireworks—Pat McIlrath reported there has been $909.20 collected for the fireworks.  
The contract is for $6000.00. 

 Parking—No report.  Bucket and aprons were given to Dianne Little. 

 Trash Pick-up—No report 

 Cake Walk—First Financial ladies need cake/cookie donations. 

 Porta Pots/washing stations—Pat McIlrath stated they will be delivered on 8/24 and 
picked up 8/28. 

 Ambulance Service—No report 

 Roll-off—Pat McIlrath stated the roll-off will be delivered on 8/24. 

 Benches—Chad Colby stated a few benches could be set out. 

 Sunday Clean-up—Rod Miller reminded everyone of clean-up on Sunday morning 
starting at 6:30 a.m. 

  
There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned to 
Tuesday, September 19, 2023 at 12:00 p.m. at the Rossville Town Park Pavilion. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
       Rod Miller, Co-President 
       Pat McIlrath, Secretary    
 


